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HOUSTON--(BUSINESS WIRE)-- Stewart Information Services Corporation (NYSE: STC) announced today it will hold a

conference call to discuss second quarter 2025 earnings at 8:30 a.m. Eastern Time on Thursday, July 24, 2025. The

call will follow the company’s release of earnings after the close of trading on Wednesday, July 23. Individuals

wishing to participate can dial (800) 245-3047 (USA) and (203) 518-9765 (International) – access code STCQ225. The

conference call replay will be available from 11 a.m. Eastern Time on July 24, 2025 until midnight on July 31, 2025 by

dialing (800) 839-8320 (USA) or (402) 220-6072 (International). Additionally, participants can listen to the conference

call through STC’s Investor Relations website at https://investors.stewart.com/news-and-

events/events/default.aspx.

About Stewart 

 Stewart (NYSE-STC) is a global real estate services company, o�ering products and services through our direct

operations, network of Stewart Trusted Providers™ and family of companies. From residential and commercial title

insurance and closing and settlement services to specialized o�erings for the mortgage and real estate industries,

we o�er the comprehensive service, deep expertise and solutions our customers need for any real estate

transaction. At Stewart, we are dedicated to becoming the premier title services company and we are committed to

doing so by partnering with our customers to create mutual success. Learn more at stewart.com.

ST-IR

Kathryn Bass, Stewart Investor Relations 
 

(713) 305-2160; Kathryn.bass@stewart.com

John Chattaway, Stewart Media Relations 
 

(713) 625-8180; mediarelations@stewart.com

Source: Stewart Information Services Corporation

1

https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Finvestors.stewart.com%2Fnews-and-events%2Fevents%2Fdefault.aspx&esheet=54290132&newsitemid=20250714841068&lan=en-US&anchor=https%3A%2F%2Finvestors.stewart.com%2Fnews-and-events%2Fevents%2Fdefault.aspx&index=1&md5=724ee04002b40d5cd32500af27825513
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Finvestors.stewart.com%2Fnews-and-events%2Fevents%2Fdefault.aspx&esheet=54290132&newsitemid=20250714841068&lan=en-US&anchor=https%3A%2F%2Finvestors.stewart.com%2Fnews-and-events%2Fevents%2Fdefault.aspx&index=1&md5=724ee04002b40d5cd32500af27825513
https://cts.businesswire.com/ct/CT?id=smartlink&url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.stewart.com%2Fen.html&esheet=54290132&newsitemid=20250714841068&lan=en-US&anchor=stewart.com&index=2&md5=d83d9621f18c494b738501ae497ef42f
mailto:Kathryn.bass@stewart.com
mailto:mediarelations@stewart.com

